
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger, Chair              The Honorable Rosa DeLauro, Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations   Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 Capitol Building   1036 Longworth House Office Building  

Washington, D.C. 20515                                Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

 

March 31, 2023  

 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Technology and Data Project to Benefit Survivors of Sexual 

Assault in fiscal year 2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is the King County 

Sexual Assault Resource Center located at 707 S Grady Way #300, Renton, WA 98057 

 

The funding would be used by the King County Sexual Assault Resource Center (KCSARC) to 

overhaul, upgrade, and modernize their existing technology and information systems to better 

service victims and clients. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because updated 

technology and information systems will allow KCSARC to serve more victims, reduce barriers 

to victim access, increase efficiency in the agency’s hybrid work environment, and decrease 

operational costs.  

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized in 

section 501 of the Omnibus Crime Control and Safe Streets Act of 1968 (34 U.S.C. § 10152). 

 

I certify that neither I nor anyone in my immediate family has any financial interest in this 

project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

______________________ 

Adam Smith 

Member of Congress  

 


